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SFA NEWSLETTER 
NEWSLETTER DATE: 7/1/2014 VOLUME 2, ISSUE 1 

Dear SFA Members, 

I'm writing a brief update since it has been a while since our last correspondence.   

The first item of business involves the need to fill a number of positions on the SFA Board of 
Directors.  Most importantly, the position of Editor is needed so that we can re-establish regu-
lar communications with the group.  This spot has been vacant for a long time, and I know that 
many of you miss the excellent Sanborn Signatures Charlie Watson & Glen Hawkins published 
every Spring and Fall. 

We lost a very special board member, Everett “Sandy” Sanborn, who died on 3/26/2014.  He 
was, along with his daughter Jayne Donnelly, responsible for nominating duties for the organi-
zation. 

We also need to fill the Scholarship position as Edwin Sanborn 
has expressed an interest in leaving the post. 

There are a number of committee positions that need to be 
filled as well, the most important one being the Biennial Com-
mittee.  We need to start working now on securing a location 
and a speaker for the meeting scheduled for next August.   

Another important task involves work to change the SFA web-
site.   

Finally, Chris and I will be stepping down as Treasurer and President contingent on backfilling 
our positions.  We have informed the board of our intent to resign and now need to find volun-
teers to fill these and other empty board and committee positions mentioned above. 

Please note: with today's technology it is not necessary for board members to live close to each 
other since meetings can be conducted electronically.  So please don't feel you have to live in 
NH in order to be on the board. 

Chris and I have maintained an Access database for the membership and will be happy to train 
any new board member in its use.  Additionally, the Treasury data is now electronically man-
aged via Quicken, and Chris will train the new Treasurer how to handle the funds and to gener-
ate reports. 

If you are interested in any of the spots mentioned above, please send me a brief bio and state 
the position for which you wish to be considered.  Send your letter to me and the board will 
consider your names for the open positions. 

In order to continue into the future The Sanborn Family Association depends on volunteers to 
keep this organization viable.  We need your support! 
 

Thanks, 
Al Sanborn, President 



SCHOLARSHIP 

 

SFA NEWSLETTER PAGE 2 

 

SFA DUES 

 

Individual  . . $ 10.00 

Family   . . . . $ 15.00 

Patron   . . . . $ 25.00 

Sustaining  . . $ 35.00 

Life   . . . . . . $150.00 

Memorial   . . $200.00 
SCHOLARSHIP RULES - 

 There will be 1 award of $500.00 for individuals at a post - high school level 
(college,  vocational-technical school, graduate school, etc.). 

Applicant must be accepted to and plan to attend a college, vocational-technical 
school, graduate school, or other form of post high school education. 

Applicant must be: 

1) an active member of the Sanborn Family Association, OR 

2) covered by an active family membership in the Sanborn Family Associa-
tion, OR  

3) the immediate relative of an active member of the Sanborn Family Asso-
ciation.   

If the applicant is under 18 years of age, a parent or guardian must also sign the 
application. 

aimees2013@comcast.net) 

MEMBER INFORMATION 

Mr. Everett J. "Sandy" Sanborn Jr. of Andover, formerly of Gilford, Concord and 
Newington, died suddenly Wednesday, March 26, 2014, at Concord Hospital. 
 
Sandy was a graduate of Laconia High School and served in the USN during World War II. 
He worked as a manager for various area dealerships including Grappone Pontiac and Ben's 
Auto of Portsmouth before starting  his own business, Auto Damage Appraisers Inc. in 
Concord. 
 
Everett was an active member of the Sanborn Family Association, serving as president and 
as a member of the board of directors. 
 
He is survived by his brother, Richard Sanborn of Gilford; daughters, Pamela Sanborn of 
Revere Beach, Mass., and Jayne Donnelly of Manchester; granddaughters, Aimee 
(Naseman) Sanborn of Peabody, Mass., and Joelle (Donnelly) Wiggin of Bedford. 

 

E-mail Update 

It would be more convenient and save the organization postage expense if we could E-mail 
future issues of the Newsletter to as many members as possible.  We will start this practice 
with future issues.  However, we need to update our records with your current E-mail 
address.  Please send this information to Chris @ casanborn@myfairpoint.net. 

Applicant Name:   

Applicant Address: 
  
  

EducaƟonal InsƟtute: 
(aƩending during fol-

lowing school year) 

  

EducaƟonal InsƟtute 
Address: 

  

Related SFA Member:   

RelaƟonship to SFA 
Member: 

  

Scholarship Rules: 
There will be 1 award of $500.00 for individuals at a post - high school level (college, vocational-technical school, graduate school, etc.). 

Applicant must be accepted to and plan to attend a college, vocational-technical school, graduate school, or other form of post high school education. 

Applicant must be: 

 (1) an active member of the Sanborn Family Association, OR 

 (2) covered by an active family membership in the Sanborn Family Association, OR 

 (3) the immediate relative of an active member of the Sanborn Family Association. 

If the applicant is under 18 years of age, a parent or guardian must also sign the application. 

Applicant shall submit a legible, completed form, or reasonable facsimile to the Secretary of the Association no later than August 31, 2014. 

Your AspiraƟons: 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Signature of Applicant:   Date:   

Signature of Parent or 
Guardian:   Date:   

By signing this form, I affirm that the information contained in this application is true to the best of my knowledge. 

Send Form To: 

Aimee Sanborn 
Secretary, Sanborn Family Association 
84 Aborn St., Unit 2409 
Peabody, MA 01960-8631 
aimees2013@comcast.net 

              Sanborn Family AssociaƟon  -  Scholarship ApplicaƟon 


